
NJORD Estonia is a member of the European
Legal Technology Association (ELTA)

As of May 2018 NJORD Tallinn is a member of the European Legal Technology
Association (ELTA) , which is an association of law firms, companies, legal
technology providers, start-ups, and individuals in Europe.

The Association regards itself as a platform specifically for the promotion of knowledge about, and the
possible application of technology and software supported solutions in the legal market (legal technology)
as well as its use within companies, law firms, start-ups, and other initiatives active in this area.

The ELTA addresses topics that are relevant for the use and continuous development of legal technology,
develops specific proposals, and advocates these vis-á-vis the political sphere, business, media and society,
promotes science and research, as well as European and international communication, in the legal
technology field and its neighbouring disciplines. The goal is to encourage a dialogue between legal
technology users and developers.

The topic is very close to the heart of NJORD Law Firm, and we wish to actively take part in creating the
future. NJORD partner Anne Veerpalu together with Evert Nõlv from XLAW spoke about legal technology in
a training session for the Estonian Bar Association on 27 April 2018.

http://legal-tech-association.eu/
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